
Dear participant, 

Welcome to Geneva! 

Location of the symposium 

The symposium will take place at the Muséum d’histoire naturelle, Route de Malagnou 1, 1208 

Genève.  

The bus number 1 towards “Petit-Bel-air” and the bus number 5 towards “Thônex-Vallard” will take 

you from the main train station Cornavin to the museum. The name of the closest bus stop to the 

Muséum d’histoire naturelle is “Muséum”. It takes around 15 minutes to go from the main train 

station to the Muséum by bus.  

Coffee and lunch will be provided during the Symposium. 

To go back from the Muséum d’Histoire Naturelle to the Gare Cornavin, you can take the bus number 

5 towards “Aéroport”, the bus number 8 towards “Appia”, or the bus number 25 towards “Jardin 

Botanique”, from “Museum” to “Gare Cornavin”  

 

Public Conference at UniDufour 

On Thursday evening November 3, the public conference of Richard Preston, “Emerging Monsters”, 

will take place at the Geneva University building “Uni Dufour”, Rue du Général-Dufour 24, 1204 

Genève.   

To go to UniDufour from the Muséum d’Histoire Naturelle, you can take the bus number 5, towards 

“Aéroport” from “Muséum” to “Place neuve”, then you will have to walk 3 minutes to cross the “Parc 

des Bastions”. 

If you choose to go by foot, it is a 15-20 minutes walk. 

   



Dinner, Thursday evening November 3, Café Restaurant du Parc des Bastions  

After the Public Conference, a dinner will be held at the Café Restaurant du Parc des Bastions, 

Promenade des Bastions 1, 1204 Genève. The Restaurant is located inside the Parc des Bastions, next 

to UniDufour. Dress code: casual. 

To go back from the restaurant to the main train station (Gare Cornavin), you can take the bus 

number 5 towards “Aéroport”, the bus 3 heading “Gardiol” or the tram number 18 towards “CERN”, 

from the station “Place de Neuve” to “Gare Cornavin”. 


